Ref: IG-10048

Contact: Information Management Services

Email: InformationRights@nottinghamcity.gov.uk



Information Management

Services

Development & Growth

4th Floor Loxley House Station Street Nottingham NG2 3NG

Tel: 0115 876 4376

Email: InformationRights@nottinghamcity.gov.ukwww.nottinghamcity.gov.uk

20 November 2017

Dear Requester

Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act)

The council has considered your request which was received on 24 October 2017 and our response to your questions is shown below.

"I wish to know if you 'enforce' bus/tram, lanes/gates on Christmas Day, when no buses or trams (whichever is applicable) are in operation? I am asking this same question to a number of Councils across the UK to find out what their policy is on enforcing contraventions on Christmas Day?"

The council does not enforce bus lane/tram gate restrictions on Christmas Day.

You are free to use any information supplied for your own personal use. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner. If the copyright is owned by Nottingham City Council details of the conditions on re-use can be obtained by contacting this office.

If you are unhappy with the response provided or with the handling of your request, you can ask for an internal review by email: information governance specialist, Information Management Services, 4th Floor, Loxley House, Station Street, Nottingham, NG2 3NG by stating the reasons for your dissatisfaction. Your request for an internal review should be made to the council within forty working days of the date of this letter. Please quote reference IG-10048 in all communications.

If you remain unhappy after receiving the response to your initial complaint you can request an independent review from the Information Commissioner's Office at FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution, Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. You may also contact the Information Commissioner's Office by telephone on 01625 545745 or by email at mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk.



Yours sincerely

Information Rights & Insight Team Information Management Services Development & Growth